
QCPOA Policy #2007-1 
 
DRIVEWAY CONSTRUCTION: Beginning July 3, 2007, all driveways constructed in 
Quartz Creek Properties must have a minimum of a 12 inch diameter culvert installed 
where the drive crosses the ditch at the edge of the road. In those unusual 
circumstances where the property owner feels that a culvert may not be needed due 
to the lack of slope or other conditions, the property owner may petition the Board in 
writing to request an exemption. The Board will make a site visit to determine if an 
exemption shall be granted. 
 
Please note that a driveway waiver from Gunnison County does not exempt any 
owner from this requirement. 


